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Ottawa, Nov. 11, 1912.

8.r.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the Sth instant, no. 578,01E T A G, and to inform you

that a reply to your letter of the 9th August, last. No.

299,295 T & G, was sent on the 27th of the same month.

Your Department was requested September 26th

last, to send a reply to our said letter of the 27th

August, I reply was received on the 11th ultimo and 1

may say that this Department would be pleased to be advised

whether the four zestions mentioned therein, viz., 10

and 16, Tp. 51, Rge. 3, and 38 and 36, rp. 61, Mgo 1,

W.Z.M, might bejnhanged for an equal area to be out off

the Sturgeon Lake Indian Reserve.

Your obedient servant.

of the

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

The Secretary,

Dept. of the interior,

Ottava, Ont.
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